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Do you manufacture, sell, lease, rent, or otherwise bring into Washington
commerce any new product or equipment that contain HFCs?

If you answered yes, the prohibitions may apply to you! 

In December 2020 and November
2023, Ecology adopted the

Hydrofluorocarbons and other
fluorinated gases requirements

restricting the use of certain HFCs in
certain products and equipment in

Washington.

This applies to you if you sell, lease, rent, manufacture,
or otherwise bring the following products containing

HFCs into Washington commerce:

Residential and commercial refrigeration equipment 
Residential and commercial conditioning equipment, including
heat pumps
Foams
Aerosol products
Small cans of refrigerant for motor vehicle and small appliance
repair
Other nonessential consumer products

Please visit our website for more information. If
you have any questions, or uncertain if this applies
to you, please contact us at HFC@ECY.WA.GOV

mailto:hfc@ecy.wa.gov


Accommodation Requests: To request ADA accommodation including materials in a format for the visually impaired, visit ecology.wa.gov/accessibility or call Ecology at 
425-324-5901. People with impaired hearing may call Washington Relay Service at 711. People with speech disability may call TTY at 877-833-6341.
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Contact Ecology

www.ecology.wa.gov/hydrofluorocarbons
Visit website

Stay Informed
Sign up for our HFC email list
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